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UNAUTHORISED OCCUPATION OF UNIVERSITY QUARTERS 
 

The attention of the Management has been drawn to the fact that unauthorised persons occupy 

University quarters following payment of huge rents to the bonafide allotees of these quarters. 

 

This illegal and immoral act has been linked to the upsurge in security breaches in the University 

in recent times. 

 

In view of this, the University community is hereby reminded of the following extant regulations 

guiding the use of allocated quarters as stated in the Staff Information Handbook: 

 

"Members of staff are not permitted, under any circumstances, to sublet University houses/flats. 

Any staff who violates this regulation shall be reported to the Staff Disciplinary Committee for 

appropriate sanctions...." 

 

Any member of staff contravening the extant rules and regulations governing the allocation of 

the University quarters would not only be ejected from the quarters but will be made to appear 

before the Staff Disciplinary Committee. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA,  

Registrar 
 


